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Comments: As a frequent CO390 camper | am in full support of this project. We add an additional day to our time
in the back-country to clean the site and surrounding area and every single time we bring a bag or two of
someone else's trash (or otherwise) out.

Designating these sites, requiring fees, and leveraging recreation.gov is the only viable solution to the mass of
people entering and then abusing forest land each year. It's only going to increase and with the lack of funding
from the government for the USFS, this is a healthy means to stem the tide and keep our forests clean and wild.

I'm exceptionally familiar with CO390, Mt. Huron, and Lake Ann and would be happy to volunteer to help deliver
the designated sites for the USFS.



